
Marco Fu Ka-Chun, top snooker player and proud SSCPS parent, shares his 

thoughts in special event 

 

18 October 2022: SSCPS is delighted to have Mr. Marco Fu Ka-Chun to speak to its students after 

his remarkable run in the 2022 Hong Kong Masters. 

In the full-house event, Mr. Fu shared with our students on his ongoing struggle with myodesopsia, 

which has plagued him in recent years. 

“When I learnt that the symptoms are not going to go away even after surgeries, I made myself get 

used to it,” Mr. Fu says. “It takes time and effort, but I am very happy to put it behind me and I was 

able to leave it all on the field in the Hong Kong Masters.” 

“Do not give up easily, and good things will happen to those persevere,” Mr. Fu concluded his 

remarks, to loud cheers from our students. 

 

 



 

 

 


